
Update from National Highways on the Royal Wootton Bassett 

to Swindon Cycle Scheme 

 

• Detailed design is complete. 

• National Highways must review the scheme amongst other priorities for the 

new Road Investment Strategy 5-year period. (RIS3) 

• Costs of construction are estimated to be in the region of £5 million.  

• National Highways has asked Wiltshire Council to make a significant 

contribution towards that figure.  

• If the Authorities were to agree funding the next stages would require planning 

permission and the acquisition of land prior to construction. 


